The Lynnwood High School Booster Club

“Proudly supporting Lynnwood High School”


[image: image2.jpg]ROYALS




Dear Friends and Alumni of Lynnwood High School,

We are excited to announce that our annual silent auction date has been scheduled for Friday, April 12, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Lynnwood High School Agora.  At this time, we are in much need of community support to make this a successful event. 
We are an all-volunteer 501(c)3 non-profit organization, and the funds raised benefit Lynnwood High School students.  Research has told us that students who participate in school activities receive better grades and are more likely to graduate.  Of course those that would benefit from this type of connection are often the same students that are least able to afford the cost of many activity fees, equipment needs, and transportation costs. The LHS Booster club is making every effort to ensure that all LHS students have the opportunity to find their place among the broad range of student activities (arts, academics, sports, and clubs) because we know that they are more likely to graduate, and their participation allows them to develop and practice leadership skills, enhances personal growth, and fosters social development. 

How can you help? Please take a moment to show your support for Lynnwood High School students by completing the attached Auction Donation Form to return with your contribution.  We need your full participation in procuring items that can be placed up for bid to ensure success for our biggest fundraiser of the year.   
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We can never say it enough...THANK YOU!

The Lynnwood High School Booster Club.

If it’s for the kids, the answer is “YES”

2018-2019 Board Members

Shannon Bjornson - President. Bob Gregg - Vice President. 
Karen Bergfield & Julee McArthur – Co-Treasurer. 

Adina Williams & Denise Lentz - Co-Secretary.

